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Tracking Calls for Service Related to Mental Health 

Effective immediately, the Orange County Sheriff’s Department will begin collecting data from the Computer-

Aided Dispatch (CAD) on mental health related calls for service.  This data collection will account for calls, which 

conclude with a Mental Health disposition.  This will help the Department account for the efforts Sheriff’s 

Department personnel dedicate toward people experiencing mental illness.   

The CAD call disposition drop-down menu (see screen shot below) has the option of “MTL / Mental.”  If Field 

Operations personnel determine the call is related to issues concerning mental health, they will clear the call 

using the “MTL / Mental” disposition.  This determination will be based off the deputy’s perception that the 

subject may be experiencing mental health related issues.  Additional dispositions can be selected as 

appropriate. 


